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NOTICE OF MOTION TO POST: 
 

“Shop Steward’s Council recommends that 
the Membership amends the grievance 
resolution letter from bargaining as per the 
grievance committee’s vetted document.” 

 
This motion is to decide how the $80,000 grievance 

resolution letter from bargaining will be divided 
amongst the grievors and where the remainder will 
be applied. The original grievance resolution letter 

and the Grievance Committee’s new vetted document 
will be available for members to peruse and make an 

informed decision. This motion will be voted on at the 
Membership Meeting held at the Union Hall: 

 

 

Thursday,  
March 29, 2018 7:00 pm  

 
 

We urge all members to attend and participate 
in the debate and vote regarding this issue.   


